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Lee, Chris

From: Michael McKinley <m.mckinley@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 5:38 PM
To: Lee, Chris
Subject: Support of File 220401

Dear City Planning Commission of Milwaukee, 
I am writing in support of the rezoning that is required for the planned apartment building immediately north of 
St Mark’s Episcopal Church on Hackett Ave. 
 
Projects like this that increase density are essential for strengthening our neighborhoods and communities. I 
look forward to sharing Downer Ave with new faces. 
 
Michael McKinley 
2630 N Humboldt Blvd 
Milwaukee, WI 53212 
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